
From: Islands2050 
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 1:44 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: FW: IT Draft Policy 
 
From: Jo Holland   
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 9:48 AM 
To: Executive Admin <execadmin@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Paul Brent <pbrent@mac.com> 
Subject: IT Draft Policy 

 

Please reconsider the timeline for this process.  As a resident of the Gulf Islands, 

I feel there needs to be more input from the people who will be affected by these 

policies.  Covid has certainly changed our world, but it has not, and should not, 

change the democratic process. 

Thank you, 

Jo Holland 

Saturna Island 
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